
 

  

I fully support the development of 
a trauma informed approach 
across Wakefield Youth Justice 
Services. I will pledge to support 
my team to achieve this aim.   

As part of an overall focus to 
promote positive health and 
wellbeing, where all our work has 
the child at the center of 
everything that we do, 
development of a trauma informed 
approach is now a priority in the 
Wakefield 2021 – 2024 Youth 
Justice Plan.  

 

This is my pledge – Youth Justice 
Practice 

Martin Honnor  
Youth Justice and Targeted Interventions Team Manager 
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